
January 23, 2012 
 
Dear Friends; 
 

We are in the midst of a fairly pleasant and mild Winter (so far) and we are 
diligently preparing for our ANNUAL WILD GAME DINNER.  With so many 
men (and women) in our churches and community actively involved in 
hunting, fishing, and different kinds of outdoor activities, our Wild Game 
Dinner has been “wildly” successful. 
 

Our dinner is scheduled for March 10, 2012 at the PLEASANT 
VALLEY COMMUNITY CENTER at 5:00 p.m. 

 
This year’s program is especially exciting.  Howard and Jason Caldwell, 

a father/son team are both licensed by the U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service & the 
W.V. Division of Natural Resources to handle and possess birds of prey.  
Their program is filled with visual aids demonstrating the differing aspects & 
species of raptors, the ancient sport of falconry and raptors relationship with 
man. 

 
As seasoned, Baptist preachers, Howard and Jason very effectively and 

dynamically share the Gospel as it relates to men and women of all 
backgrounds. 
 

If you have any questions or need more information, please call me at 
301-334-3234. 
 

Sincerely, your friend, 

Dennis Leatherman 

Dennis Leatherman, Pastor 


